
 

 

 

FE BATTERY METALS  ANNOUNCES ADVERTISING AGREEMENTS  
 
Vancouver, B.C. (March 3, 2023) – FE Battery Metals Corp. (CSE: FE) ("FE" or the “Company) is pleased to 
announce that it has entered into advertising agreements (the “Agreements”) with each of Future Money 
Trends, LLC (“FMT”) and Gold Standard Media, LLC (“GSM”, and collectively with FMT, the “Providers”).  The 
Agreements are for an initial term of one year, at an aggregate cost to the Company of USD500,000. The 
Providers will furnish the Company with marketing, managing of campaigns, administrative services,  creation 
of landing pages, native ads, email marketing and influencer endorsements.  Certain functions of the Providers 
may include “investor relations activities” under the policies of the Canadian Securities Exchange and 
applicable securities laws.  Each Provider is an arm's length party to the Company. 
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"Gurminder Sangha" 

Gurminder Sangha  

CEO & Director 

For further information, please contact the Company at: gsangha@firstenergymetals.com or (604) 375-6005 

 

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange (CSE) nor its Regulation Services Provider accepts responsibility 

for the adequacy or accuracy of this news release and has neither approved nor disapproved the contents of 

this news release. 

Forward-looking Information   

 
Except for the statements of historical fact, this news release contains “forward-looking information” within the meaning of the 

applicable Canadian securities legislation that is based on expectations, estimates and projections as at the date of this news release. 

“Forward-looking information” in this news release includes information about the Company’s information concerning the intentions, 

plans and future actions of the parties to the transactions described herein and the terms thereon. 

 

The forward-looking information in this news release reflects the current expectations, assumptions and/or beliefs of the Company based 

on information currently available to the Company. In connection with the forward-looking information contained in this news release, 

the Company has made assumptions about the Company’s ability to obtain required approvals. The Company has also assumed that no 

significant events occur outside of the Company's normal course of business. Although the Company believes that the assumptions 

inherent in the forward-looking information are reasonable, forward-looking information is not a guarantee of future performance and 

accordingly undue reliance should not be put on such information due to the inherent uncertainty therein. 
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